[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Burrett 
Sent: 28 December 2014 14:27
To: Planning
Subject: Application 14/01912/F resubmission of 14/00860/F Land adj to 4 Barretts Row, Main St. Wendlebury

Dear sirs 
This application is being dealt with, for Cherwell district council  by Aitchison Raffety (Planning consultants).  Please make sure that they receive this information from us - we are neighbours in the house opposite 4 Barretts Row & the proposed new build house. 

1. Our signed 2 page letter is attached 
2. a photograph of typical localised flooding on the main street, WENDLEBURY 
3. Wendlebury Brook Catchment area map from the 2001 Hydrology survey by Peter Brett Associates for CDC and the Environment Agency

thank you for consideration of these points. 
T.J. Burrett and Jane Burrett
the Laurels, Main Street, WENDLEBURY, Bicester OX25 2PJ

